

Dunvegan Primary Parent Council Minutes

Date: 26th April 22

Time: 3.30pm

Dunvegan primary

Present	Anna Campbell (Chair) Sam Muir (acting HT) Mali Messant (Treasurer) Corrie Robertson Leonard Cohen Karsta Cohen Marion MacGregor	
Apologies	Katy Ranicar Sandra Morrison Anna Wright	
Minutes from last meeting	All agreed they were correct Sam proposed Corrie seconded	
Matters arising from last minutes	n/a	
Finance	<p>Mali prepared report. Beginning balance 15th Feb 2 £2083.23 Expenditure: 755.45p Income: £62.50 Closing balance: £1410.28p</p> <p>£270 cheque still to be cashed - P1-3 trip £97.75 Leavers hoodies</p> <p>Money spent on Stationery Hall hire x 2 HC payment Hostel for GM trip Cheque to school fund - half wreath making and calendars Compost for poly crub</p> <p>We should reapply now or next three years' worth of school trips. Deadline 30th June</p>	<p>MM</p> <p>SM</p>

	<p>It was proposed that school should apply for their own pot of money, which can be used on what school specifically needs. SM gave brief overview of what could be done with money - ocean schools in summer, wrap around care, development of nursery for 2 year olds, curriculum development.</p> <p>Brief discussion on wrap around care facilities - survey parents to find out needs.</p>	<p>SM</p> <p>SM</p>
New school	<p>AC reported there was no real feedback from Stakeholders meeting. Enabling works to begin before term ends. Next meeting 23rd May 3.30pm</p> <p>SM There has been some geological surveying done around current school site and proposed site.</p>	
Projects	<p><u>Sgoil-araich</u> Sgoil-araich have requested funding for a cosy corner - staff to price items wanted and some items could be sourced through parents/community</p> <p>Summer bonanza SM and MM gave brief rundown on bonanza. PC offered to support in manpower if needed</p> <p>School trips EM5-7 trip - council agreed to fund an overnight stay for EM5-7 children in Fort William. Leona is going to cost.</p> <p>Curry and bingo night fundraiser AC proposed a fundraiser at Glendale Hall curry and bingo night with BYOB in June</p>	<p>AC to message Catherine</p> <p>SM and Leona</p> <p>AC to liaise with Glendale Hall</p>

	<p><u>AOB</u></p> <p>School transport</p> <p>CR asked what will happen next session with school transport as taxis are currently full. SM said that all pupils are entitled to transport as long as school in within their catchment area and that Highland council will need to look at transport.</p>	
	<p>Meeting brought to a close at 5pm</p> <p>Next meeting date will be e-mailed out.</p>	